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              Tel:- 01283 812 455 and                                              01283  585 215.    
        

          






We would like 





�The surgery is now able to offer a secure online system for you to book your own GP appointments, request repeat prescriptions and view your coded medical record online.


Please enquire at reception if you would like to sign up for this service.








TEXT REMINDERS


We can now send appointment reminders by SMS to your phone, and you can cancel your appointment if not needed by SMS. Please ensure we have your correct mobile number!





Electronic Prescribing Service:


Have you signed up for EPS??


The easiest way to get your prescriptions! Ask at reception, we can sign you up NOW!





Extended Access to GP appointments:


We now offer extra GP out of hours appointments across East Staffordshire on evenings and weekends. These are pre-bookable during normal surgery time. Aimed at helping full time workers access appointments more effectively. See Reception for more information.





Patient Participation Group


We are looking for new members to join us! Come and give us feedback about your surgery!


Please email Jackie  on: � HYPERLINK "mailto:doveriverppg.@gmail.com" �doveriverppg.@gmail.com�








CALL 111


When you need urgent medical


advice but its not a 999 emergency.











Think PHARMACY first!


Did you know that a Pharmacist can help you with mild ailments such as: bites, stings, allergies, warts & verruca’s, teething and much more








Would you recommend this service to Friends and Family? 


The NHS Friends and Family Test (FFT) was created to help service providers understand whether their patients are happy with the service provided or where improvements may be needed. We value ALL FEEDBACK. Please fill in one of our Friends and Family forms and post in the box, Thank you.











Welcoming New Staff to the Practice.


We would like to welcome on board:


Our new GP partner Dr Anna Kirk. Anna will be working three days a week between our Tutbury and Sudbury surgeries. 


Our new Receptionists, Debbie Richardson and Joanne Duncan


Our registrar, Ellen Roberts who is with us up to March 2020. 





Please remember to give us 2 working days in order to process your repeat prescriptions.


Reception will not process prescriptions over the telephone








How many people did not turn up for their appointments in November????


   136    appointments were missed and not cancelled during MAY 2019.


This equates to 22 1/2 HOURS     of lost GP time! Please cancel any unwanted appointments.








UPCOMING Practice Training dates in 2019


The surgery will close on the following dates for staff training:


Thursday 18th July 2019


Tuesday 24th September 2019


Wednesday 16th October 2019


Thursday 7th November 2019





Tutbury practice will close at 2pm. 


Sudbury will close at 11.30am.


Please call 111 during surgery closing times.








Going overseas? 


As it is now holiday season, here are a few reminders of how you can help us and yourself: ( Plan ahead and tell us of your trip in good time, 6 to 8 weeks in advance. ( Get up to date health advice about your destination. ( Get your vaccinations checked and kept up to date all year round so it won’t be a problem if you have to go abroad in a hurry. ( Remember, two months’ supply of medication is the maximum we are allowed to give you. If going for longer you should arrange to see a local doctor. You may not bring foreign medicines back into the UK.





PLEASE ENSURE WE HAVE YOUR UP TO DATE CONTACT DETAILS ON OUR RECORDS








